
 
 
 

Agenda Item 30 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To Chair of Housing Committee 
 
 
 
 
Re:  Article on Homelessness in ‘The Argus’ newspaper on 26th October 2012 
 
 
We are writing to you with regards to the above article in ‘The Argus’ newspaper on 
26th October 2012 on homelessness in the city. 
 
Please can you provide more information on the current position regarding both the demand 
within the City and the provision of services to meet that demand. 

 
Thank you. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
Cllr Farrow 
Cllr Powell 
Cllr Peltzer-Dunn 
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